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Ref: VW/Careers 

September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is a very important year for your child with many significant future decisions to make, and as part 

of the programme of careers, all year 11 students will attend The Careers and Apprenticeship Show 

on Wednesday 26 September 2018, at the Bournemouth International Centre (BIC). 

Students must wear school uniform and attend the Academy at the normal time. We will travel directly 

to the BIC by coach during morning lessons. Students will meet representatives from colleges, business 

and training providers. We will return to the Academy by lunchtime.  Please complete the slip below 

and return to the sixth form office by Friday 21 September 2018. 

In addition, all year 11 students will have a careers guidance appointment with a qualified careers 

adviser this term. Students will receive an electronic and/or paper personalised action plan to help 

them research their ideas further.  If you wish to attend the interview please contact me by email 

Vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com  

It is important for students to explore all their options and I would encourage them to do as much 

research as possible. Past students have progressed onto a variety of programmes including A levels, 

Apprenticeships and college courses. Many local establishments will have open events this term and 

application deadlines vary. Please consult their websites for up to date open day and application 

information.  

The Bourne Academy Sixth Form open evening is Wednesday 10 October 2018, 6:00pm-8:00pm and 

we look forward to seeing many of you there.  I will also be present at all year 11 parents’ evenings. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding careers for your child.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. Vicky Woodings 
Careers Leader 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return to the sixth form office by Friday 21 September. 

I/we give permission for ……………………………… to attend the Careers and Apprenticeship Show at the 

BIC on 26 September 2018. 

Signature of Parent/Carer……………………………………………………….. 

Print name…………………………………………………………  

 Date………………... 
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